
Marking the start of the 2019 PDAC Convention, the KEGS Foundation in concert
with KEGS invites friends and supporters, especially veterans, donors, attendees at
the KEGS Geophysical Symposium and other PDAC short courses, as well as other
interested KEGS and TGDG members and PDAC attendees, along with current and
past Foundation scholarship recipients, to mix and mingle at an informal social
gathering. This event will also serve as a reception for Jim Macnae, distinguished
visiting lecturer from RMIT, Australia.

Grace O’Malley’s is a pleasant pub conveniently located three blocks north of the
Convention Centre at 14 Duncan St. Parking: off King or Richmond St.

Questions? Please contact sreford@kegsfoundation.org

*

All welcome                                                  Bienvenue à tous
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